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July 10,2020

Mayor Steve Genisot
1905 Hall Ave
Marinette, V/I 54143

Re: Town of Peshtigo PFAS Issue

Dear Mayor Genisot:

Our offìce represents the Town of Peshtigo regarding the PFAS contamination in certain parts of the
Township. As you are aware, some of the residents of the Town have private wells with water
containing PFAS at concentrations above the current action level, which has resulted in their
receiving bottled water or water treatment from Tyco Fire Products, LP.

As you are also aware, Tyco and the Town are considering long-term solutions to the PFAS
contamination and water supply issues for the affected Town residents. The Town Board of
Supervisors has authorized us to begin discussions with the City of Marinette regarding possible
extension of City of Marinette water to certain residents of the Town. Please let us know whether
the City is interested in such discussions, and, if so, how the City would like to proceed.

We look forward to discussing this matter with you.

Sincerely,
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Atty. Paul Kent,
Town Chairman Herman Pottratz
Atty. David Spangenberg
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